
MEDIA ADVISORY  

30 MARCH 2022  

TO ALL MEDIA / FINANCE REPORTERS / POLITICAL JOURNALISTS  

KZN FINANCE MEC NOMUSA DUBE-NCUBE TO ENGAGE UMGUNGUNDLOVU 

BUSINESS FRATENITY AT THE POST-BUDGET BUSINESS BREAKFAST  

SPURRED by the success of robust discussions of the Post-Budget Business 

Breakfast held in Durban two weeks ago, KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Finance Nomusa 

Dube-Ncube has decided to engage uMgungundlovu business fraternity to further 

gauge input of the captains of industry on how the government can fine-tune targets 

for its budget.  

The Pietermaritzburg leg forms part of a host of post-budget activities that Dube-

Ncube intends to hold throughout the province.  

MEC Dube-Ncube will be joined by top panellists with a wide variety of skills in 

finance, economy and investment.  

“We are happy to continue with our pursuit of a working province. We recognise that 

it is imperative for all social partners come together so that we know where the gaps 

need to be plugged. Through our push for the infrastructure revolution we have 

expressed a need for major investment in public infrastructure to alleviate poverty 

and drive job creation,” said Dube-Ncube.  

The Post-Budget Breakfast also provides an opportunity for the business sector to 

contribute in the government programme of action by defining opportunities that can 

be tapped into to keep the economy afloat.  

Members of the media are invited to cover, report and reflect on this event whose 

details are as follow:  

VENUE: Golden Horse Casino, 45 New England Road, Scottville.  

DATE: 31 March 2022  

TIME: 7h30  

For more information please contact Mr Musa Cebisa on 071 687 8777 or Nathi 

Olifant on 060 970 5113.  
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